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FYITo: ANELSON @ american.edu @ INTERNET @ INTERLIANTcc: From: Jeremy Gunn/ARRBDate: 12/01/97 

07:21:53 AMSubject: Re: December MeetingAnna,Thanks for your message. From my personal observations of 

the Board, I have had the sense that it would be beneficial to have more unstructured time together rather 

than additional structured time. I had hoped that the meals and the pre-dinner break would provide the 

members with more favorable opportunities to discuss issues on a more personal basis and in less formal 

settings.That said, I really would like to do whatever the members believe best serves their needs. I strongly 

urge you to raise this issue with the others so that the best agenda (within the constraints of The Wicked 

Sunshine Act) can be set. JeremyTo: Jeremy_Gunn @ JFK-ARRB.GOVcc: (bcc: Jeremy Gunn/ARRB)From: 

ANELSON @ american.edu @ INTERNET @ INTERLIANT Date: 11/30/97 03:08:25 PMSubject: Re: December 

MeetingJeremy, Considering the amount of time we are giving to the Annapolis trip, we arenot spending much 

time on discussions. Do we need such a long break beforedinner? Can we start at 8:15 for an extra half hour? 

(Notice, no suggestionthat we short change lunch or dinner!!) Anna

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories:

Database Created by The Black Vault - http://www.theblackvault.com




